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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Cross Country Club (early morning) 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be starting a Year 4, 5 and 6 Cross Country Club at 7.45am on 

Wednesday mornings.  These sessions are for all children and designed to promote and embed a healthy life 

style, whilst at the same time developing core skills within sport.   

 

Miss Davis will be running these sessions. Your child will need a kit and suitable outdoor footwear (trainers). 

You also may like to provide your child with a suitable drink and a snack for after. If your child does not have 

PE on a Wednesday, they will need to bring their school uniform to change into before the start of the day.  

 

Cross Country club with start on Wednesday 2th November after half term and will run until Wednesday 7th 

December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Davis  

PE Co-Ordinator 

 

 

 

Please complete the Microsoft form below if you are willing for your child to attend early morning cross-

country club on Wednesdays. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/GhVS8kW9At 
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